






 
MEMO TO: File,   RFP-15-089  SATREC   Broward/Manatee 
 
FROM: JOHN M. MELTON  
 
DATE: March 22, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: AGENCY DECISION - REJECT ALL – RFP-15-089    
 
 
 
To encourage competition, the Agency has decided to “reject all” responses received in regards 
to the subject RFP, in the hope that a new solicitation will increase competition. 
 
Only one (1) reply was received in response to this solicitation, even though a total of three (3) 
Vendors attended the Mandatory Site Visits, and all expressed not only their interest in the 
opportunity, but their intent to reply. 
 
This note is added to the subject solicitation file to document the lack of competition resulting 
from the solicitation. 
 
 
 
John M. Melton 
Purchasing Manager 
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